November 17. 2024 Immacolata k-4 Chess Tournament

Your kindergarten, 1* grade, 2™ grade, 3™ grade and 4™ grade chess
players are invited to play in the Immacolata chess tournament on
Sunday November 17 at Immacolata Parish Gym (8900 Clayton
Road). Check-in will be from noon to 12:30 pm, and 3 rounds of
chess will begin about 12:45 pm. We plan to have separate
divisions for k-2" grade and 3"-4™ grade. We have several
kindergarten players at Immacolata and hope that kindergarteners
from other schools will participate. There is no charge, but
donations of money and canned goods to the Immacolata St.
Vincent De Paul Society will be greatly appreciated. Each player
will receive a chess poster and a certificate. You need to register
in advance by sending the name, school and grade of each
player who will participate to Katie Furniss at
immacchess@gmail.com or call 314-239-0145. Register early
because registration will close when we reach capacity.
Individual k-4 players and whole teams are welcome.

Please contact Katie Furniss or Ed Rataj at 314-727-4827 or
ratajfam(@att.net 1f you have any questions.
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